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Thursday,  

February 25th         

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, February 25th, at the Faith Reformed Church located at 95 Washington St. in Lodi, N.J. which is right at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., starting at 8:00 P.M.  

* We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:00 P.M.
*We will have the 2009 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $2.00 each, plus postage.
                                                                                             * This will be the final meeting that we will be taking names for possible induction into the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame. If you know of someone, please make sure he or she is up to the standards of our Organization. You can even nominate yourself, if you want. Also, if you have any information on the person, please give it to me by the February meeting. The 2010 Hall of Famers will be announced at the March  meeting.  

* Our next Induction ceremonies will         be on Thursday, November 11th at          the Venetian in Garfield.

* I would also like to know as many     E-Mail Addresses of our membership as possible. This would let me get in contact with all of you a lot faster & if you wish, I can also send you our “Newsletter” each month. All you have to do is send an E-Mail to me at: hhascup@yahoo.com
Ring Notes:    

*Ring # 25 has their monthly meetings every 1st Saturday of the month at the Senior Citizen Hall in Kearney starting at 12:30  PM. Call President, Don McAteer at 1-973-222-9685 for more information. They are also planning on having there annual Awards Dinner in May.

*Ring # 8, of New York will have their next meeting on Tuesday, March 16th at the Waterfront Crab House 2-03 Borden Ave. Long Island City (718) 729-4862, starting at 7:00pm. Contact President Matt Farrago at 631-948-6028 for more information.
*The New Jersey Amateur State Championship Tournament is coming to an end on Saturday, February 20th, are the finals in Dover. 

The New Jersey Golden Glove Tournament will also start on Friday, March 5th and run for 8 weeks with the finals on April 23rd 

For more information on these events, go to the following site:

http://www.usaboxingnj.com/index.html
COMBATT Award Ceremonies will be held on Tuesday, April 6th at the Robert Treat Hotel in Newark, N.J.

This years honorees are former multi-time World Champions Roberto Duran and Sugar Ray Leonard, the IBF International Heavyweight Champion and former Cruiserweight Champion Tomasz Adamek, New York State Athletic Commission Director of Boxing Ralph Petrillo, New York Daily News Manager of Community Affairs and New York Golden Glove Chairman, Brian Adams, 

former World Title Contender Michael Olajide, President of local 617 SEIU Labor Union, Rahman Muhammad, President International Long Shoremen’s Union, Gerald Owens, former Heavyweight Contender and now top referee, Randy Neumann and the Newark Housing Authority Executive Morris Warner. 
For tickets call 908-930-3148, or at the IBF 516 Main St., East Orange, NJ, the Clubhouse 205 Spruce St. Newark, NJ, 973-297-1299, or call 609-658-6780. Tickets are priced at $100.00 and the Dinner starts at 5:30 pm.

*On a sad note, the son of former NJ Heavyweight, . Joe O'Gatti passed away. Joe Jr. passed away at the age of 54. His sister Kathy is a member of both the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame and Ring 25.

At the last meeting, the Hall of Fame donated $1,500 to the NJ Association of USA Boxing, which I am also the President of. This money goes toward the Championship Belts, which they give out to the Open Class winners of the LBC State Championships. I just want to thank the Organization for this. Also the NJ Diamond Gloves, which I am also the President of, donated $1,000 toward the Belts, again Thanks so much.
FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE DUE!   If you are just joining our organization you pay a total of $20.00 for the 1st yr  ($10 to join & $10 for the year). If you are already a member all you have to pay is the $10.00. 

http://www.njboxinghof.org/
Keep Punching, 

President, Henry Hascup



